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PROPOSED INTERNATIONAL SCIENTIFIC CONFERENCE

Note by the Acting Secretary

1, At Meeting 1018 on August 4, 1954, after discussion of

AEC 729/2, the Commission:

Notec that the Director of Special Projects would
communicate to the Department of State the views of the
Commission with regard to the questions raised in AEC 729/2

2. The attached memorandum to Mr. Gerard C. Smith is cir-

culated for the information of the Commission.

W.B, MeCOOL

 Acting Secretary
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